
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 20 December 2019 2:09 PM 
To: Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au> 
Cc: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Tranche 2 Awards - Manufacturing Award 
 
Dear Ms Bhatt, 
 
Further to the discussion at PN [217] – [219] and [261] of the Transcript of Proceedings on 18 
December 2019 it would be appreciated if any comments by Ai Group are to be forwarded to this 
Chambers at Chambers.Ross.J@fwc.gov.au by no later than 12noon Monday 23 December 2019. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
tahleah.gillard@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and 

pay our respects to their Elders past present and emerging. ,. 
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